
 

GREEN BELT MC & WICKFORD AC 
 

THE DUNMOW MOTOR FACTORS AUTUMN AUTOCROSS 
 

SATURDAY 6/SUNDAY 7 AUGUST 2011 
 

FINAL INSTRUCTIONS 

Dear Competitor 
 
Thank you for your entry. Would you please note the following:- 
 
1. An entry list is enclosed an updated list will be on the web site later in the week and a further updated 

version will be available on the day. As always we are a few entries short of our ideal number so 
should you know anyone who would like to compete, please put them in touch with us. 

 
2. MSA permit 65899 has been issued. The MSA Steward is Mr. Frank Porter. 
 
3. Signing on and scrutineering times have changed on Saturday (both now commence at 10.00), don't 

leave it to the last moment. Competition numbers will also be available at signing on. 
 
4. Refreshments will be available at the site. Please either use the litter bins provided or take your rubbish 

home. Toilets are available at the site. If you intend to stay on the site on the Friday night please get in 
touch so we can make arrangements. 

 
5. Please drive carefully and considerately both to and from the venue, as we do not want to give others a 

bad image of motorsport. A map of the approaches to the venue is included. For those with Sat Nav 
the postcode is SG10 6EQ, but please note the roads not to be used on the map. During Saturday and 
Sunday an alternative exit may be used, so please follow the arrows. NOTE there are roadworks south 
of Much Hadham so AVOID. 

 
6. Please ensure that all young persons are kept under close watch at all times, as the organisers will not 

be liable for any injury howsoever caused. 
 
7. Finally we wish you an enjoyable day’s motorsport. 
 
8. On the Saturday evening there will be a discussion on the future of the MSA British Autocross 

championship hosted by John White. 
 
 Chris Deal 
 Secretary of the Meeting 
 Tel: 07920 - 840689 or 07833 – 086780 (Mobile) 

chris.deal@greenbeltmc.f9.co.uk 

 

 

 


